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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Gerald L. Pouncey Jr. <Glp@mmmlaw.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 12:10 PM
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: 'Kristen Gates'; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Wyatt Kendall; Gerald L. Pouncey Jr.
Subject: Former Sisters of Providence Hospital Site - 27th Street and Broadway Avenue - Site 

Cleanup Program No. RO0003191
Attachments: 11284106 (1) (18058_104455) (FedEx Letter to Dilan Roe re_ Site Cleanup ....pdf

Dilan,  
 
Thank you again for taking the time to meet with us on November 17, 2017 to discuss the Former Sisters of 
Providence Hospital site.   We wanted to provide the County the additional information that we discussed 
during our meeting.  See attached.   
 
Please call me if you have any questions or need any additional information regarding the site.  
 
Thanks, 
Gerald  
 

 

Gerald L. Pouncey, Jr. 
Partner 
Morris, Manning & Martin, LLP 
1600 Atlanta Financial Center 
3343 Peachtree Road, NE 
Atlanta, Georgia 30326 
Direct: 404.504.7738 
Fax: 404.365.9532 
GPouncey@mmmlaw.com  
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